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New York, NY 10017 
 
 
21 May 2019 
 
 
Dear Stakeholders: 
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a 
CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 
actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of 
outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
This year we have been undertaking a company-wide materiality assessment in order to 
support the creation of a corporate sustainability report for inclusion in our Annual Report.  
 
The materiality assessment forms a significant piece in our company’s efforts and progress 
to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact and we would like to ensure it is 
appropriately reflected in our COP. 
 
We hereby ask for an extension period of 90 days in order to be able to post a COP.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Scott Pratt 
Legal Counsel 
FLIGHT CENTRE TRAVEL GROUP LIMITED 
 


